NEW MEMBER MEETING AUGUST 5, 2019

Five new members attended a gathering at Sally's house. Older members shared their views on what membership in the Mayfield Women's Club means to them. New members were introduced to the organization structure of GFWC, OFWC, and District.



Patti, Barb, Georgene, Sally and Stasia

Sally, 2nd VP in Charge of Membership, calling the meeting to order with her bell which she received when she retired from teaching.



When Betty Jo speaks, everyone listens!!

Betty Jo, Patti, Barb, and Georgene



Sally prepared a royal spread for the event. See the pretty black and white boxes in the back? Special chocolate chip cookies for everyone!

New members shared how they learned of MWC and their reasons for joining. We are very happy to welcome these new members. They have new ideas and energy which will benefit our club greatly.



Stasia, Sally, Rose Ann



Diane, Barb, and Betty